RIVERSIDE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY
GENERAL ENGINEERING CONTRACTORS
111 NO. MAIN STREET - P.O. BOX 1146
RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA 92502-1146

February, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:

In July of last year, our highway project in Perris, California encountered embedded rock
and boulders. We had little success with the hydraulic breakers we brought in to remove
the rock. It was determined that we needed something to crack the rock before we put the
breakers on it. At that point, we called Expansive Corporation and Benny Barron came
right out and explained the expansive demolition process. The next day we applied the
product with good results.

We've had need for the product several times over the last six (6) months. After a couple
of applications, Benny was able to train our crews on how to drill and apply the product
and we've maintained good results. Two (2) of our subcontractors have also had the need
for the product and Benny was able to train their crews so they could apply the product
quickly and successfully when required. We were very happy with the results the product
produced and the good service Expansive Corporation has provided. We would use them
again.

Sincerely, Riverside Construction Company
Greg Camp Project Superintendent

By: Bryan Lounsbury Project Administration






